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Lawrence, Myrl

From: Lawrence, Myrl
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 4:03 PM
To: 'jwbuff@bentonar.org'
Cc: dvondran@bentonar.org
Subject: Non Compliance And Overflow Response February 2019

 
 
March 21, 2019 
 
Jonathan Buff 
Manager, Wastewater Treatment 
Benton Utilities 
Benton, AR 72018 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0036498, AFIN 63-00063   
Non Compliance (NCR) and Sanitary Sewer Overflow (SSO) Reports for Feb 2019 
 
Dear Mr. Buff, 
 
The NCR and SSO reports for February were received by the Department and deemed adequate. Your diligent 
submission and explanation is most appreciated. 
 
Any violation of the Permit is significant and every effort should be made to prevent violations from occurring. 
At this time, no further enforcement action for these violations is being considered. Should additional violations 
occur, the Department reserves the right to consider these violations for further enforcement action.  
 
Should you have additional questions or desire further assistance please contact me directly. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Myrl V Lawrence Jr 
Enforcement Analyst 
ADEQ Office of Water Quality  
Phone: 501-682-0699 
Fax: 501-682-0880 
myrl.lawrence@adeq.state.ar.us 
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